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Contact Details 
 

showard@chorustrust.org 
rkotylo@chorustrust.org 
aboyden@chorustrust.org 
jharvey@chorustrust.org 
ssmith@chorustrust.org 

cgrisdale@chorustrust.org 

Follow us on 

Instagram 

Recommended Reads 

We read lots of amazing books with the 
children in upper KS2. Our ‘recommended 

reading list’ consists of books that we 
read in every class in the phase. If you 
are looking for books for your child to 

read at home, this list is  a great place to 

In PE this half term we will 
learning how to perform in 

athletics activities 

      PE Days 

Y5B 
Monday and Friday 

Y5KH 
Tuesday and Wednesday 

Y6H 
Wednesday and Thursday 

Y6S 

Monday and Thursday  

Y5/6G  
Monday and Friday 

Spring 2 



Key Dates 

 Return to school 

Monday 24h February  

Bikeability (Y5) 

Monday 3rd March—Friday 14th 
March   

World Book Day  

Thursday 6th March  

Sports Day! 

Wednesday 19th March  

 

 

Friday 21st March  

End of half term 

Friday 28th March   

 

Welcome back to school and we hope you have had a lovely half term break. Last half there was 
some fabulous learning taking place. The children have really enjoyed the Natural disaster with some 
impressive volcanic eruptions taking place! We have working hard in PE to prepare for Sports Day—
look out for further information coming soon. The children have written some amazing Roman diary 

extracts showing their brilliant imagination and creativity as well as their wonderful writing skills. 
Y5’s have excelled themselves and  produced their own stop motion animations which would rival 

Wallace and Gromit!  

New Learning 

Spring 2 continues to be packed full of exciting events. We will be continuing Geography and Natural 
Disaster to look more closely at Climate Disaster.  Through our English lessons we will writing stories 
based on the animation Alma. This half term the Y5’s will be taking part in the Bikeability training—

please look out for more information on this soon.  Hopefully we will start to see the signs of spring 
coming soon as our Science this half term be looking at Plants: exploring the lifecycle of plants and 
how they reproduce. There will also be Keep an eye on our Instagram page to keep up-to-date with 

all the  exciting learning that will be taking place. 
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Home Learning 

Please continue to encourage your child to read regularly at home and practise their times tables. They 
can practise using spelling shed, SPAG.com and Hit the Button The children will also bring home maths 
homework to complete.  


